
FRESNO ESTATE 

  PLANNING COUNCIL  

P.O. Box 14087 | Pinedale, CA | 93650 
 

 

 
 

 

PRESIDENT: 

JEFFREY MARKARIAN, CPA 

Fresno Estate Planning Council Members: 8/11/2017

   VICE PRESIDENT: 

   JIMMY S.Y. WONG, CFP 

 

SECRETARY: 

   CLAY BLANTON, CFP, ChFC, CLU 

 

TREASURER: 

JEFF ROWLAND, CPA 

 

BOARD MEMBERS: 

KIM HEROLD, ESQ. 

JEFF SHOOPMAN, CPA 

MARK J. GLEASON,    

ESQ 

MARK POOCHIGIAN, 

ATTORNEY 

 

IMMEDIATE PAST-PRESIDENT  

JOHN V. MARTIN, CLU, ChFC, 

LUTCF, RICP 

 

Your membership in the Fresno Estate Planning Council is up for renewal for the 

2017-2018 fiscal year. We appreciate your support and hope you’ll renew your 

membership so you can continue to participate in our meetings, special events, and 

annual retreat. Please log on to our website at www.fresnoepc.org to see our 

change in leadership as well as additional information on upcoming meetings and 

the council membership directory. 

 

Membership renewal payments are due by September 15th, 

2017. If we do not receive your payment by the first FEPC meeting, your 

name will be removed from the membership roster/website.

   ADMINISTRATOR:  

MORGAN SMITH  
Annual Membership Dues $210.00 
*Patron Sponsorship 2017-2018 $50.00 

Late Fee Applies After 9/15/17 $15.00 
TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: $   

 

Name:  

Firm:  

Email Address:     

 

 

 

Please make checks payable and mailed to: 

Fresno Estate Planning Council 

P.O. Box 14087 

Pinedale, CA 93650 

 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
MAILING ADDRESS      

POST OFFICE BOX 14087 

   PINEDALE, CALIFORNIA 93650         *The Patron Sponsorship includes a special recognition on your name badge and your profile             

on the website will be public for all to see. If you are not a Patron Sponsor, your profile will 

remain on the website for members to see, but will no longer be shown to the public.  
   TELEPHONE (559) 320-5024                     

    

http://www.fresnoepc.org/

